
 Website: www.fusionchildcareservices.co.uk
Facebook: @FusionChildcare Services
By phone: Abby/Becca - 07796000413

E-mail:admin@fusionchildcareservices.co.uk



LAST DAY OF TERM




A huge thank you for all your co-operation this Term. We hope
everyone has a lovely and safe break and Fusion will be re-

opening Thursday 6th January 2022.

FUSION DECEMBER

NEWSLETTER 2021

Keeping In Touch

WHAT HAVE WE BEEN UP TO THIS MONTH???









...ALOT OF CHRISTMAS
ACTIVITIES!!! We also 
 celebrated Hannukah

earlier this month
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